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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2010-02 

 
July 15, 2010 

 
TO:  All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Larry Gregory, Executive Director 
 
RE:  Statewide Self-Exclusion Forms & Information  
  III. Operations J. Self-Exclusion Procedures 
 
This industry letter replaces and supersedes all prior letters/memos related to the subject matter of Self-
Exclusion by the Mississippi Gaming Commission (MGC) and specifically replaces Industry Letter 
2004-07 issued June 1, 2004. 
 
Effective July 24, 2010, pursuant to Section 2 (c)(4) and Section 4 (e)(3) of  MGC Regulation III. 
Operations J. Self-Exclusion Procedures, any winnings by a self-excluded individual shall be forfeited 
to the Mississippi Gaming Commission. 
 
Pursuant to Section 4 (a) of MGC Regulation III. Operations J. Self-Exclusion Procedures, Statewide 
Self-Exclusion Forms should be available in the Cage and Security office of each casino. The standard 
self-exclusion forms to be used have been updated and are available on the MGC web site.  
 
Processing of Self-Exclusion requests must be completed at one of the MGC Offices listed below: 
 
Jackson Office- 620 North Street, Suite 200, Jackson, MS  39202  (601) 576-3800 
Central District Office- 4211A Rifle Range Road, Vicksburg, MS  39181  (601) 636-0443 
Northern District Office- 3468 Casino Way, Suite C, Tunica Resorts, MS  38664  (662) 363-3073 
Southern District Office- 1141 Bayview Avenue, Suite 301, Biloxi, MS 39530  (228) 432-0181 
 
Questions regarding this industry letter should be directed to the Self Exclusion Program Director of 
the Mississippi Gaming Commission at (601) 576-3800. 
 


